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Dear BVBSUD Customer,       April 2024 
 
Spring has finally arrived, and summer is right around the corner. As our customer base 
continues to grow, we must work together to preserve the limited water supply we have. By 
conserving water voluntarily, we can help avoid mandatory restrictions.  
 
You can review or download the full Water Conservation and Drought Contingency Plans on our 
official website at www.bvbsud.com. Section 5 of the plan includes a full list of non-essential 
water use activities. Additional penalties for non-compliance have been added to the Drought 
Contingency Plan. We will notify customers of any water shortage stages through radio, 
newspapers, monthly bills, and our official website, as well as through text and/or email alerts 
for those who sign up. To keep up with what's happening in our water district, we encourage 
you to sign up for text and/or email alerts by visiting www.bvbsud.com. If you have any 
questions about the alerts, please feel free to call our office at 972/937-1212. 
 
Stage 1 which runs from March 1 through September 30, asks that you voluntarily conserve 
water and limit watering to the hours between 8pm and 8am. 
 
Stage 2 requires odd-numbered addresses to water on Mondays and Wednesdays, while even-
numbered addresses can water on Tuesdays and Thursdays. We suggest setting your automatic 
sprinklers to these days for your regular schedule all the time. Hand-held hoses with a positive 
pressure shut-off valve, faucet-filled buckets, and 5-gallon watering cans are allowed at any 
time. 
 
Stage 3, watering goes down to once a week, with odd-numbered addresses watering on 
Mondays and even-numbered addresses watering on Thursdays. The same watering methods 
are allowed. 
 
Stage 4, all outdoor watering must stop. 
 
Construction Update: 
The first woodbine well is underway and expected to be completed by the end of 2024. The 
second woodbine well is behind schedule due to the test hole not meeting production 
standards. We have secured a new location and engineering has started.  
 
Our Board of Directors have adopted a new Rate Order and it can be found by visiting our 
website at www.bvbsud.com.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping us conserve water. Together, we can ensure that we 
have enough water to meet the needs of our community now and in the future. 
 
Buena Vista Bethel Board of Directors, 
President – Paula Anz 
Vice President – Gerald Kujawa 
Secretary – Debra Manning 
Director – Lynn Allen 
Director – Eric Zarate 


